Maggie Barszewski

i A
From: Graham Penn <GPenn@brzoninglaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 2:10 PM
To: Maggie Barszewski; Jennifer Gomez
Subject: Hidden Harbour LUPA Affordable Housing Contribution
Maggie,

As you and | discussed, please consider this email the Applicant’s confirmation that it proposes to pay into the City’s
Local Affordable Housing Trust Fund as contemplated in Section 154.80 of the City Code of Ordinances in lieu of
providing affordable housing units on site or off-site.

This will be incorporated into our Declaration of Restrictions in advance of the City Commission’s second reading.

Graham
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ZOMNING, LAND USE AND ENVIRONMENTAL LAW

The information contained in this electronic message is privileged and confidential and is intended only for the use of
the individual named above and others who have been specifically authorized to receive it. If the recipient is not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or duplication of the communication is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, or if any problems occur with transmission, please
immediately notify us by telephone (305) 374-5300.



